
Smart Wonders School 
 

 

Thursday, 25th May 2023                                            SWS/ ACD/2023-24/23 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

As a part of Experiential learning, students are being provided an opportunity to think beyond the textbooks 
and get first hand experiences of various concepts. In this context ‘No Bag Day’ will be observed for 
grades 3-5 on Wednesday, 31st May 2023. 
 
It will add an element of fun while learning through hands on experience for our students. The students will 
be undertaking various fun filled activities based on the concepts being done in the class for better 
understanding.  
 
Please note:  
1.Students to bring their water bottle, tiffin, stationery-box and School Almanac only. 
2. Swimming classes will be conducted as per the Time Table. 
 

Warm regards 

 

Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


